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Dr. Hector P. Garcia
American G. I. Forum
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you for your letter in support of the South Texas educational
initiative. I do support your position regarding increased educational
opportunities in South Texas.

Senator Truan's S.B. 122 was substituted in committee adding the law
school at Texas A&I and making Corpus Christi a four year institution.
The law school and the international trade school at Laredo State were
not part of the original agreement.

Personally, I empathize with these objectives and would like the same
for my district. However, there is no funding at this time, and given
the state of our finances these are probably not going to become reality
at this time.

Thank you for your attention and I look forward to working with you ~p
the future.

Sincerely,

Eddie Bern' e Johnson

EBJ/tc


